
 

 

 
Happy Monday, families! 
 

I’m incredibly proud of the work that our students have done so far. I appreciate your 

continuing support as our students navigate through virtual learning. We’re just a few weeks 
away from completing the semester, and together we can finish strong. 
 
In the meantime, I hope that you use the fall break to focus on your family and those precious 
things for which we have to be thankful. As a reminder, we will not have classes from Monday, 
Nov. 23 - Friday, Nov. 27. Classes will resume on Monday, Nov. 30.  
 
Are you thinking about shifting your child to in-person learning?      

● If you know your student will be staying with the Tulsa Virtual Academy for the second 
semester, there is no action needed for the second semester.   
 

●  If you would prefer for your child to shift back to in-person learning only with their 
current home school for the second semester, the window to make changes will be 
open from Monday, Nov. 30 - Friday, Dec. 11.  
 

● Because of the shift in the school year calendar, please note that the second semester 
begins on Monday, Jan. 25. 
 

● Look for more information about shifting your child to in-person learning after the fall 
break.       

 
Staying Safe Over the Break 
Fall break runs from Monday, Nov. 23 through Friday, Nov. 27, and classes will resume on 
Monday, Nov. 30. I hope you have a chance to relax and safely enjoy time with your loved ones. 
If you are planning to visit friends and loved ones during the break, be sure to wear your mask, 
wash your hands often, and watch your distance. Click here to see the Tulsa Health 

Department’s recommendations for holiday gatherings. 
 
Have a wonderful week and (safely) enjoy your time with your family! 
 
Best,  
 
Gina Wilson 
School Leader 
Tulsa Virtual Academy 
 
 
 
 

https://www.tulsa-health.org/wellness/considerations-participating-thanksgiving-activities

